
TO: 

FROM: 

DATE: 

TITLE: 

Honorable Mayor & Members of the 
Fort Lauderdale City Commission 

David R. Soloman, City Clerk 

September 19, 2023 

Motion Designating Commissioner John C. Herbst to Serve on the 
Greater Fort Lauderdale Transportation Management Association 
Executive Board - (Commission Districts 1, 2, 3 and 4) 

Recommendation 
Staff recommends approving a motion designating Commissioner John C. Herbst as the 
City’s second representative to serve on the Greater Fort Lauderdale Transportation 
Management Association Executive Board. 

Background 
There is currently a vacancy on the Greater Fort Lauderdale Transportation Management 
Association Executive Board with the other representative being Commissioner Steven 
Glassman. 

Resource Impact 

None. 

Prepared by: Camille Minott, Assistant City Clerk III, City Clerk’s Office 

Charter Officer: David R. Soloman, City Clerk 
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